
Did you know...
Numbats are solitary 
animals and ideally need 
home ranges of 25–50 
hectares to ensure 
a steady supply of 
termites!
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Annual General Meeting
Our annual general meeting was held on 17 September. We had some slight 
changes to the committee and we are excited for the fresh ideas and enthusiasm. 	
	 The 2013-14 committee is:
		  Chairperson: Dani Jose
		  Vice chair: TBA
		  Secretary: Jess Morrison
		  Treasurer: Eva Wiehl
		  Committee Members: Leanne Kelman, Meagan McPharlin, Rosemary 	
		  Johnston, Dawn Forder, Renee Bauhofer, Emily Trainer, Karen 		
		  Cavanough, Chris Murphy, and Tamara Wilkes-Jones
	 The annual report will be available for viewing online soon.
	 Thanks to everyone who attended and all the members that continue to 
support us. We look forward to the year ahead!

Donations Of Another Kind
Whilst we are incredibly grateful for all money based support we receive, there 
are other ways in which you can help the Project Numbat team.
	 We know we have a very diverse range of members so if you think you 
have any particular skills or knowledge that you could offer us, in any area 
(e.g. administration, fundraising, education), your assistance would be much 
appreciated! 
	 Contact us at info@numbat.org.au.

Upcoming events
We are excited to join in the family fun of ‘Walk the Zig Zag’, now in its 13th 
year! Enjoy the scenery and come visit us 6 October. 

Numbat Name 
Competition
We have a winner! 
Introducing Numbat 
Nurla! The name comes 
from an indigenous 
Australian word meaning 
‘plenty’ which we hope 
will be a good sign for the 
numbat population out 
there! Congratulations to 
Rosine (pictured below) 
who provided us with the 
winning entry, and thanks 
to everyone who entered. 
It was a tough choice!


